
Make a Donation
The Peoria Audubon Sanctuary Funds are
managed by the Community Foundation of
Central Illinois. Peoria Audubon is
incorporated in the State of Illinois with
501(c)(3) nonprofit status, making all
charitable contributions tax-deductible to the
extent allowable by law.

   Sanctuary Acquisition
(Make check payable to
Community Foundation of Central
Illinois - Audubon Non-Endowed
Fund)

   Sanctuary Maintenance
(Make check payable to
Community Foundation of Central
Illinois - Audubon Endowed Fund)

Name:

Address:

City

St/Zip

   I wish to remain anonymous.

Send your contribution to:

Community Foundation of Central
Illinois
331 Fulton Street
Suite 310
Peoria, IL 61602

Peoria Audubon Society
Since 1931, birds have been the primary
focus of the Peoria Audubon Society.
Through the years, Peoria Audubon has
also maintained an ongoing commitment
to preserving habitat for birds and other
wildlife. In 1980, Peoria Audubon became
a chapter of the National Audubon
Society, broadening its resources for bird
conservation.

By conducting local bird counts, Peoria
Audubon works to ensure that decision-
makers have reliable information about
the birds of Central Illinois. Through
advocacy and public education, Peoria
Audubon provides a voice for birds in
local, state, and national policy
discussions. Through its sanctuary
initiative, Peoria Audubon Society is
working to safeguard bird habitat and
provide high quality public birdwatching
opportunities in Central Illinois.

For more information about the Peoria
Audubon Society:

• Contact Rick Fox, Peoria Audubon, at
309-579-3264.

• Visit www.peoriaaudubon.org on the
web.

• Attend a monthly meeting at Forest
Park Nature Center in Peoria Heights.
Meetings are at 7:00 p.m. on the
second Wednesday of the month from
September through May. For more
information, call the Nature Center at
309-686-3360.


